
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
  
Email: bursar@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

20th March 2020 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It is with such a heavy heart I write this letter reminding you of our school closure from 

the end of play today. 

What an emotional time it has been and continues to be. I pray we will all get back 

together before the summer. 

It’s going to be a tough few weeks and months. Look after each other. 

We are here for you on email, the telephone and via Facebook should you need any 

help with anything and I will continue to communicate with you as much as I can on a 

weekly basis. 

Stay safe Team Whitefield. 

You are all in our thoughts. 

 

Sarah Foster 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


